
  

 

Daily COVID-19 Update to NSDA Members – 

Thursday, May 28 2020 
 

 

 

 

The NSDA will endeavour to provide a weekday COVID-19 update to members 

with short news bullet points in four identified areas. 

   

• Return to Practice: there will be a webinar for NSDA members on return 

to practice this Friday May 29th at 1 pm. Invitations to register for this 

webinar are bring sent today from the PDBNS. The webinar will cover 

both the guidelines and the office manual. You will have to register in 

order to take part in the webinar and it will qualify for CE credits. A 

second webinar for RDAs will also be open to dentists to attend. 



 

   

• Pandemic Insurance: 90 out of 215 total NS pandemic insurance claims 

have had payments made and 74 have been settled. 

   

• Government Support: yesterday, the Government of Nova Scotia 

announced the COVID-19: Small Business Reopening & Support Grant 

program. While applications for this new program do not open until June, 

the following webpage provides some additional information. Dentistry is 

listed as Eligible Group #4.  https://novascotia.ca/coronavirus/small-

business-reopening-support-grant/ 
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